
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

May 13, 2004 
 
To the Common Council 
 
Subject:  Resolution to temporarily close West Juneau Avenue 
               between North 9

th
 Street and North 11

th
 Street 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 
 With the Marquette Interchange Project and the Pabst City Development, the City of 
Milwaukee, as well as the private utility companies, have a significant amount of utility work to 
undertake in order to support both of these projects.  The timely completion of this utility work is 
critical to meet the Marquette Interchange schedule. 
 
 It is proposed to temporarily close West Juneau Avenue between North 9

th
 Street and 

North 11
th

 Street during the months of June, July, and August, 2004 to support the various utility 
work that is necessary for the Marquette Interchange Project and the Pabst City Development.  
Closing this 2-block segment of West Juneau Avenue will allow more than one contractor at a 
time to safely undertake their work. 
 
 In the interest of public safety, it is recommended that this resolution be adopted to 
temporarily close West Juneau Avenue between North 9

th
 Street and North 11

th
 Street during 

June, July, and August 2004.  
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 
 
 
      James P. Purko 
      Director of Operations 

MGL:lja 
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